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Dear Parent / Guardian,
 We are currently reviewing our asthma policy. Please would you update the information regarding your child so we can ensure our school records are accurate. 
Our updated asthma policy means we will have an emergency salbutamol reliever inhaler on site. This is a precautionary measure. You still need to provide your child with their own inhaler and spacer as prescribed. If you do not wish for us to use the schools’ inhaler in an emergency, please fill in the details below and return to school as soon as possible.
 Please note that everyone with asthma should use a spacer with their inhaler in order to deliver maximum benefit to the lungs (unless your child has a breath actuated inhaler). If your child does not have a spacer or has not had an asthma review in the past 12 months, please book an appointment with your GP as soon as possible. For more information on reasons for and how to use a spacer see Asthma UK: www.asthma.org.uk
 Please complete the information below and return to school 
Yours sincerely 

1. I confirm that my child has been diagnosed with asthma 

2.  I confirm my child has been prescribed an inhaler 

3.  My child has a working, in-date inhaler and spacer 
clearly labelled with their name, which they will have	
 with them at school every day.

4. Please tick if you DO NOT wish the school to use the schools’ 
inhaler in an emergency 


Signed _____________________________________________________
Date _______________________________________________________
Print name __________________________________________________
Child’s name ________________________________________________
Class ______________________________________________________

Adapted from the London schools’ guide for the care of children and young people with asthma April 2022
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